Elementary History Committee Minutes

August 26, 2015

Carol LeBlanc, Jessie Salisbury, Joyce Fisk, and Geoffrey Brock attended.

The meeting/work session started at 730p

The group shared ideas and pictures for the elementary history book(s)

Jessie suggested we need to determine the size of the books before we go any further.

Geoff offered to contact publishing companies to determine cost structure and help available.

The group thought a \$50 per book price was a reasonable goal, and that taking preorders starting at district meeting would be the best method of selling the book and paying for publishing.

We set 630p on September 9, 2015 as our next meeting date.

The meeting was adjourned at 810p